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IMPORTANT DATES:
Apr. 26 - Kindergarten Round-up 5:30p-6:30p (Parents Only, please)



May 2-6 - Teacher Appreciation Week


May 6 - Super Kids Day (see below for details)

GTE 40th Anniversary Shirts
The store is now open for you to order your limited edition 40th Anniversary shirt. Now available in 2
COLORS!


Store will close May 2nd at 10am.


Proceeds go to our Greentree Community Scholarships.



Book Drive April 25-29



Former Greentree Gator, Adam Ortiz is working on his Eagle project. His
project is a book drive for the organization Family Promise of Lake
Houston. He wants to do this, "to share his love of books with families
who might have none at all, since books are a commodity that a newly
homed family might not have the money to buy and occupy themselves
with." We will have a Book Drive Box in the Greentree Library April 25th-
29th, if you are interested in donating books.


(The library will host a student book exchange at the end of May so save 2 books for it!)

Greentree PTA Facebook Page
Be sure to like and follow the Greentree PTA Facebook page for information regarding upcoming
events at our school.

From Art Teacher, Heather Burdette:
Greentree will have 20 students who have art in the Fine Arts Exhibit and our own 5th grade Gator
choir will be performing at 11:00 am on Saturday.



Super Kids Day is Friday, May 6th!
Super Kids Day will be Friday, May 6th.


Grade Level Times:


1st-3rd 9am-11am
Kinder 11:30-1:30
4th-5th 12:00-2:30


**Only Parent Volunteers will be allowed on campus. Parents are not permitted to walk around with
their student.






**There will be a concession stand with drinks and treats. Prices range from .50 to $1.00 (all
proceeds go to the PE department for new equipment)

Super Kids Day VOLUNTEERS Needed


Come out and enjoy a fun filled day Friday, May 6th! Every year the PE Department puts on this
wonderful event for all students to participate in. In order for this day to be successful and exciting for
every child we need lots of volunteers. Sign up early so you can pick your desired station. The link is
below:


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090D44A4AE2B0-super1


***Shifts are from 8:45-11:00 (1st-3rd scheduled time), and 11:15-3:00 (Kindergarten will come out
from 11:30-1:30; 4th & 5th scheduled from 12:00-2:30).


Please make sure you are available to work your entire shift. If we don't have enough volunteers we
have to close the station.



Thank you so much for all your support!!


Amie Bess




GTE Counselor Newsletter
Please click on the link below to access the GTE Counselor
Newsletter from Mrs. Cannon.


https://www.smore.com/0cn3p


Child Absent? Here's what to do:
Email: Cynthia.alford@humbleisd.net
Or call Attendance line: 281-641-1919
Or click on this link to report online: Report an Absence
Fax: 281-641-1917
Phone: 281-641-1903


Cindy Alford

Registrar




